Jo	hn,	Lisa
----	-----	------

To:

Mary Jones

Subject:

RE: Inquest of Gladys Richards (Died: GWM 21/08/1998)

Many Thanx Mary

I think they will be prepared and sent tomorrow

0

From: Mary Jones

Code A

Sent: 05 November 2012 11:45

To: John, Lisa

Subject: RE: Inquest of Gladys Richards (Died: GWM 21/08/1998)

Hi Lisa

Pete Warren is still with SCAS, however I don't know his home address but if you send it to me I will ensure that he is nade aware of the Inquest.

Many thanks

Mary

From: John, Lisa

Code A

Sent: 05 November 2012 11:41

To: Mary Jones

Subject: Re: Inquest of Gladys Richards (Died: GWM 21/08/1998)

Hi Mary

Bit of an out of the ordinary question? Philip Warren (Leading Ambulance Man, Portsmouth & Hampshire Patient Transport Services) will be required to attend the above named Inquest which is commencing on 3rd December (but he will only be required to attend the 4th and 5th December). This is one of the old Gosport War Memorial Inquests.

As it was so long ago now I just wanted to check that he still worked there and that I send him summons to you? If not, could you clarify where he would have moved on to or confirm that his home address that you had listed was 36 Peterborough Road, Wymering, Cosham, Portsmouth PO6 3LB?

Sorry to sound a bit vague?

Kind Regards

Lisa

This email is for the intended recipient(s) only.

If you have received this email due to an error in addressing, transmission or for any other reason, please reply to it and let the author know. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not use, disclose, distribute, copy or print it.

This email may be monitored, read, recorded and/or kept by Portsmouth

· City Council. Email monitoring and blocking software may be used.

Any resident of Berkshire, Buckinghamshire, Hampshire and Oxfordshire, who is aged 14 or above, can apply to become a member of our trust. To find out more, have your views heard and get involved in shaping the future of your local ambulance service, contact our Foundation Trust Office at: getinvolved@scas.nhs.uk or call: 01869 365000 (during office hours Mon-Fri 9am-5pm). Join us, because it's your ambulance service!

Disclaimer: The information contained in this message, or any of its attachments, is privileged and confidential, and is intended exclusively for the addressee. The views expressed may not be official policy of the South Central Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust, but the personal views of the originator. If you are not the addressee, any use of this communication is not authorised. If you have received this message in error, please advise the sender immediately and delete.

All emails received and sent by this trust are subject to the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and therefore may be disclosed

Go green, Keep it on screen - think before you print.

Sent 5/11/12

John, Lisa

To:

Mary Jones

Subject:

Re: Inquest of Gladys Richards (Died: GWM 21/08/1998)

Hi Mary

Bit of an out of the ordinary question? Philip Warren (Leading Ambulance Man, Portsmouth & Hampshire Patient Transport Services) will be required to attend the above named Inquest which is commencing on 3rd December (but he will only be required to attend the 4th and 5th December). This is one of the old Gosport War Memorial Inquests.

As it was so long ago now I just wanted to check that he still worked there and that I send him summons to you? If not, could you clarify where he would have moved on to or confirm that his home address that you had listed was 36 Peterborough Road, Wymering, Cosham, Portsmouth PO6 3LB?

Sorry to sound a bit vague?

Kind Regards

∖_..lsa